
Join us on August 22  or August 29  for
incoming kindergarten assessment and

parent meeting. 

nd th

10am or 12pm for 1 hour

YOU’RE ON YOUR WAY TO
KINDERGARTEN AT QUATAMA!

The transition to kindergarten is respected as a major milestone not
only for the child, but for his or her family as well. The attitude

towards school and learning that the child carries with them for life is
often determined by their kindergarten experience. A smooth transition

to kindergarten can help make sure your child is successful in school.
Please see the information below to help prepare your child for

kindergarten. 

 HTTPS://SIGNUP.COM/GO/WKEVUYP      

use this QR code to sign up!

Come meet new friends and the
kindergarten teachers at our playground

playdate on August 27  from 3:00-4:00pmth


